
Town  

Of  

New Lisbon Highway 

September 23, 2024 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Town of New Lisbon is seeking proposals for concrete blocks: 34, 2 feet by 2 feet by 6 feet, and 6, 2 feet 
by 2 feet by 3 feet, delivered to 809 County Highway 16, Garrattsville NY, 13342.  Proposals will be 
accepted till October 7 at 8am in person at the highway garage or by email at 
newlisbonhighway@gmail.com. 

Donald Smith  

Town of New Lisbon  

Highway Superintendent 
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